
 

     Forestville Central School held its 143rd Commencement ceremony 
on Saturday, June 23rd at 2:00 p.m. in the high school auditorium with 
over 400 in attendance. The afternoon ceremony began with senior, 
Mallory Briggs, singing the National Anthem followed by a welcome 
message from High School Principal, Mr. Charles Leichner. Joseph 
Caccamise delivered the salutatory address.  He thanked the many 
people that have helped mold him into the person he is today and 

credits Forestville for preparing him for 
the many challenges that he will 
encounter along the way.  This year’s  
commencement speaker, Ms. Polly Hall 
(FCS Class of ‘91) told several stories 
about her post-Forestville Central 
studies.  

Many questioned her readiness for the 
world being from such a small town.  
“For a while I felt inferior...that I could 
achieve more if I had gone to a bigger 
school, but I shortly learned that wasn’t 
true.”  Following the commencement address a number of awards and 
scholarships were presented to members of the Class of 2012. The 
concert band, directed by Mr. Jeffrey Geblein, played a musical 
selection entitled, “Pilatus: Mountain of Dragons” written by Steven 
Reineke. During her valedictory address, Katherine Fickelscherer 

expressed her gratitude for her friends 
and family and that she couldn’t 
believe that graduation had come so 
quickly after years of waiting for 
classes to end.  “All those years of 
watching the clock tick away, not ever 
once did it occur to me that it would all 

be over so fast.”  Graduates were then presented their diplomas by 
Forestville Board of Education President, Mrs. Carol Woodward and 
Forestville Superintendent, Mr. John O’Connor. Congratulations and 
best wishes were offered by FCS teachers, staff, parents, friends, and 
underclassmen as the newly decorated graduates concluded the 
ceremony by ringing the historic bell located in front of the high 
school.   
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“I have all the confidence in the world 

that any of you can leave this school and 

take with you what you’ve learned and be 

able to live a happy and fulfilled life.”  - 

Joseph Caccamise 

“It comes as no surprise to you when I 

say to you that you cannot be overlooked 

at Forestville Central School.” 

- Ms. Polly Hall 

“Graduation is a time to celebrate the 

end of a chapter in our lives, and the time 

to begin a new one.” 

- Katherine Fickelscherer 



CLASS OF 2012 GRADUATES 
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Cady Barney 

Kaytlyn Barrett 

Mallory Briggs 

Shauna Brunea -  

Joseph Buelow - + 

Joseph Caccamise - A, H 

Alexis Campbell - V, + 

Russell Carlson 

Brittany Cope - H 

Dillan Dougherty 

Katherine Fickelscherer - A, H 

Corey Forbes 

Heidi Gawron - A 

Dakota Griewisch - + 

Jeana Helman 

Mark Hilliker - + 

Hannah Jordan 

Cody King 

Jeffery Knoop 

Jared Kopczynski - + 

Samantha Nichols - H 

Kaitlyn Nickerson 

 

Nicole Nosbisch 

Amanda O’Connor - H 

Laura Pfleuger - H 

Colin Pope 

Connor Powers - + 

James Pryll III - + 

Michael Reid 

Courtney Richter - +, V 

Taylor Richter 

Scott Schober 

Tyler Shear 

Richard Sheffield 

Peter Smith - + 

Joy Sprague  

Nathan Stott - A, H 

Meaghan Tederous - H 

Megan Thompson - A, H 

Michael Thompson 

Radames Torres Jr. 

Utah Tweedie 

Scott Walters 

Michael Woolley - V,  

Michaela Worosz - H 

  R - Regents Diploma 

  A - Advanced Regents Diploma 

  H - National Honor Society Member 

 - Regents with Honors 

 V - Nat. Vocational Technical Honor Society 

 + - Career and Technical Education  

 

 If you know that a recent graduate of FCS has accomplished something out of 
the ordinary or has distinguished him/herself in some way, we’d like to hear about it so 
we can let others know through this newsletter. Extra special news is always great to 
read.      Post-grad accomplishments can include, but are not limited to; academics, 
athletics, career, and much more!  Please submit all news via letter (12 Water St. 
Forestville, N.Y. 14062) or by email (shazelton@forestville.com) care of newsletter 
editor Mr. Scott Hazelton.    



SENIOR SCHOLARSHIP & AWARD WINNERS 
John Polvino Memorial Award - Joseph Caccamise 

J. Carter Knapp #953 American Legion Auxiliary Award - 
Katherine Fickelscherer 

Lee Towne Adams Citizenship Award - Dakota Griewisch 

J. Carter Knapp American Legion Post #953 - Courtney Richter 

Jamestown Business College Scholarship of Excellence Award - 
Corey Forbes 

Forestville Fire Department Award - Joseph Caccamise 

Forestville Student Council Award - Joseph Caccamise 

Belle F. Campbell Honor Society Award - Amanda O’Connor 

Cornelius (Dick) J. Kniese Award - Scott Schober 

Richard Allen Franwick Award - Russell Carlson 

Lucile T. Valvo Scholarship - Michael Woolley 

Villenova Grange #604 - Amanda O’Connor and Alexis Campbell 

Scholarships for Academic Excellence - Katherine Fickelscherer & 
Joseph Caccamise 

NYSCOPBA Scholarship - Kaitlyn Nickerson 

Julie Kapuscinski-Thomson Scholarship - Michael Woolley 

Forestville Alumni Association Scholarships -  Michael Woolley, 
Kaitlyn Nickerson, Laura Pfleuger and Katherine Fickelscherer 

Forestville Alumni Association Attendance Award - Michaela 
Worosz 

Shari Peck Scholarship - Nathan Stott 

 

Summer Tips for Maintaining 
Academic Skills  

 It is vitally important that students spend time during their summer months with 
reading, writing and math activities. Please encourage your child to read as much as possible.  

 If your family goes on vacation, please encourage your child to keep a record of all of 
the exciting things that they did in a summer journal. This will help to strengthen their writing 
and communication skills. 
 Let’s not forget about math. Encourage opportunities for children to practice their basic 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division facts. 
 A few minutes of practice each day will help to prepare your child for the challenges of 
the next grade. Two months is a long time for students, and much can be forgotten if it is not 
reinforced by practice at home during the summer vacation. 

Parent Connection Award - Michaela Worosz and Michael Woolley 

Sports Booster Award - Amanda O’Connor and Joseph Caccamise 

Jamestown Community College USA Scholarship - Megan 
Thompson 

J. Carter Knapp Unit #953 American Legion Auxiliary Award -  
Michaela Worosz 

Sandra Jean Memorial Award - Brittany Cope 

John Miller Memorial Scholarship - Courtney Richter 

Christie Caldwell Merritt Scholarship - Cady Barney 

Putnam Record Insurance - Corey Forbes  

Pioneer’s Social Club Award - Megan Thompson 

Beatrice Kuciapinski Award - Shauna Brunea 

Kiwanis Club of Silver Creek - Laura Pfleuger                          

Evans National Bank - Utah Tweedie 

Forestville Sackett Scholarship - Katherine Fickelscherer 

Herman and Jessie Warner Scholarship - Joseph Caccamise 

Alex Scott Cope Memorial Scholarship - Laura Pfleuger 

John J. Gizowski - Laura Pfleuger 

Forestville Fall Festival Community Service - Joseph Caccamise 

 William and Betty Bock Scholarship - Kaitlyn Nickerson 

The Betty Schultz Memorial Award - Katherine Fickelscherer 

Grand Lodge F & A Masons of the State of NY - Brittany Cope 



FCS NAMES VALEDICTORIAN AND SALUTATORIAN  

 Katherine Fickelscherer, the daughter of Paul and Patti 
Fickelscherer, has been named the Valedictorian of the 2012 senior 
class at Forestville Central School.  Over the past four years, 
Katherine has earned a grade point average of 98.14. 

 In addition to Katherine’s academic achievements, she has 
also been involved in many of the school’s band programs.  She has 
participated in concert band for nine years, marching band for seven 
years, pit orchestra for four years, percussion ensemble for four 
years, and was in jazz ensemble for three years.  Katherine has also 
been a member of the National Honor Society and Spanish club for 
the past three years.  Outside of school, Katherine volunteers her time 
with the Volunteer Income Tax Assistance Program and United 
Way’s Community Caring Week.  In her free time, Katherine likes to 
play soccer and watch M*A*S*H* with her friends. 

 This fall Katherine will be attending Daemen College, where she plans to earn a Doctorate 
degree in Physical Therapy. 

  

Joseph Caccamise, son of David and Andrea Caccamise, has been 
named Salutatorian of the Forestville Central School Class of 2012. 
Joe’s cumulative grade point average is 98.09. Joe has been a 
member of the National Honor Society for three years and served as 
its president in his senior year. He is also a member of the Varsity 
Club, Key Club and the Yearbook committee.  Joe received the 
Bausch & Lomb Honorary Science Award from the University of 
Rochester and the Innovation and Creativity Award from RIT. 

 In addition to demonstrating academic excellence, Joe has 
been an outstanding athlete and community member as well. Joe has 
participated in football for four years (captain Jr.  & Sr. years), 
hockey for four years (captain Sr. year) and baseball for the past four 
years (captain Sr. year). This year he was nominated for the Section 6 
Class DD Football First Team All-Stars, Scholar Athlete All-Western 
N.Y. Football team, and Section 6 WNY Football Academic Team.  
He was also nominated to participate in the Chautauqua County Senior All-Star Baseball Game.  Joe 
has volunteered for Special Olympics, Make a Difference Day, The Relay for Life and the Church 
Christmas Basket Project. 

 Joe plans to pursue his Bachelor’s Degree in Mechanical Engineering while attending Alfred 
University and is a recipient of the Deans Academic Scholarship. While at A.U., Joe will be playing 
football for the Saxons starting in August.  
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The Road to College… 

Graduates – Class of 2012 
*Tell each college that has offered you admission whether you accept or decline their offer.   

*Send a deposit to the college you choose. 

*Contact Guidance Office after graduation about sending final transcripts to your college. 

*Attend college orientation. 

*Start preparing for the year ahead. 

Seniors – Class of 2013 
*Start visiting local colleges.  Develop a list of 5 to 10 colleges that interest you. 

*Search for colleges on the Internet.  A great resource is www.collegeboard.com 

*Take the SAT or ACT. 

*Review your senior-year classes with your counselor.  Challenge yourself with college-preparatory 
classes.   

*Visit colleges, take campus tours, and schedule interviews with admissions counselors. 

*Request applications and application fee waivers from colleges you are interested in.  Check 
important dates  -- some universities have early dates or rolling admissions. 

*Search for scholarships on www.fastweb.com or www.schoolsoup.com  

*Check with the guidance office about what type of diploma you are on track to receive and if there are 
any Regents exams you need to retake.   

Juniors – Class of 2014 
*Start your college search!!  Make lists of your abilities, preferences, and personal qualities.  List 

things you may want to study and do in college.  Read about majors and careers on 
www.collegeboard.com 

*Plan on taking the PSAT in October. 

The Global Connect automated phone system is used by District officials to 
send voice messages directly to your home or cell phone on up-to-date district 
information such as event reminders or school closings.  If you are interested in 
signing up for the District’s Global Connect phone system or have recent 
updates to your contact information please contact Mr. Murphy at 965-6565 or 
by email at mmurphy@forestville.com.  



 Forestville Elementary School recently received a 
plaque for their Bald for Bucks efforts last October as 
part of the 2011 Make a Difference Day project. Forty-
one students in grades K-6, one parent, two elementary 
teachers and a school psychologist bravely had their 
heads shaved or cut to help find cures and save lives. It 
was a "hair shaving" success raising $5,066.35. This is 
the second plaque the school has received and both are 
displayed with pride in a showcase in the front lobby of 
the school. Pictured are the students who raised $100 
and more. Over the past 10 years, Goin' Bald for Bucks 
has successfully raised $1 million to support critically needed research at Roswell Park Cancer 
Institute. The project was coordinated by Mrs. Jennifer Dunn, Mrs. Carol McPeak-McDonald 
and Miss Katherine Wyrobek. 

FCS ELEMENTARY HONORED FOR GOIN’ BALD  

    The 2012 season was a 
very successful one for the 
Lady Hornets.  The girls 
ended league play with a 11
-1 record; winning the 
Division 3 title. Eight 
Hornets earned spots on the 
Div. 3 All-Star team!  
Ryanne Dugan (CCAA 
Div. 3 Pitcher of the Year), 
Alisha Szumigala, and 
Cherish Pope received first-
team honors, while 
Bayleigh Raynor and 
Precious Kaczor earned a 
spot on the second-team.  
Emily Dillenburg, Emily 
Gilman, and Emily 

Markham were named as Honorable Mention All-Stars.  In addition, Dugan was named to the All-
WNY 1st team as well as 2nd team All-State.  Pope was named to the 3rd team All-State. 

 During their playoff run, the Lady Hornets beat Ellicottville and Ripley to advance to the 
championship game against North Collins at Promenschenkel Stadium in Dunkirk on June 2nd. For 
the Lady Hornets, this was the second sectional championship for the girls in a row! 

TWICE AS NICE FOR THE LADY HORNETS  
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For the third year in a row, Mrs. Carol McPeak-McDonald, Title I Reading Teacher, and Mr. Gary 

Worosz, K-6 Reading Teacher, sponsored a Flowering Tree Campaign for the purpose of beautifying the 

school grounds.  For this fund raiser project, students in Pre-K to Grade 6 were encouraged to reach out and 

help family, friends, and neighbors by completing chores for them.  In return for their good deeds, they were 

given a small monetary donation which would allow for the purchase of 2 beautiful flowering Kwanzan cherry 

trees for the school grounds.  There are now 7 trees on the school grounds. 

 During the tree planting ceremony, the students were reminded of some of their good deeds and kind 

acts, such as: planting flowers at the cemetery by carrying bags of mulch, helping a grandparent clean up the 

yard, mowing the lawn, helping with Memorial Day Services at the Legion, painting a porch, pulling weeds, 

taking care of baby bunnies, & weighing the pigs!  Mrs. McPeak-McDonald reminded the students that 

planting trees is an act of putting down roots and contributing to the future and that each year in the Spring the 

beautiful pink blossoms will remind them of their generous and kind acts.  For years to come, these colorful 

trees will add grace and charm to the elementary school landscape. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following 43 students participated in this event: Pre-K:  Mrs. Stonefoot – Moxie Lyon & Makala Logsdon  KDG:  Mrs. Janiak – Antonio Patton & Chase 

Perryman  Mrs. Papia – Ace Fisher & Jillian Grupa  1st:  Mrs. Kwilos – Morgan Becker, Allison Miller, Brayden Smith, Camren Stana, Vivian Tanner, & Gabriele 

VanZile  Mrs. Ruffo – Callie Grupa, Isabel Hahl, Jesse Kwilos, Tristian Olsen, Alexis Serio, Dylan Stuchell, Maxwell Vigue, & Brooke Waterman  2nd:  Ms. Cook- 

Adam Blakely, Jack Frost, Hayley Leone, Alana Schneider, Allison VanVlack, & Joey Yeager  Mr. Hazelton – Samuel Reuben, Gabrielle Smith, Zinnia Szoszorek, 

Lillian VanArsdale, & Cassidy Vincent  3rd:  Mrs. Faxlanger – Ashley Gilman  Mrs. Schoenl – Javier Figueroa, Gavin Kaminski  4th:  Mrs. Prince – Claire 

Kingsfield  Ms. Wyrobek – Carson Becker, Sydney Frost, Jake Smith, & Gabrielle Wright  5th:  Mrs. Dunn – Madison Miller  Ms. Raichel – Simon Remeika      

6th:  Mrs. Buehler – Owen Becker & Hector Figueroa  
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Congratulations !  
Class of ‘12 



  JULY  NOVEMBER  MARCH   
  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA   
  1 2 3 4 5 6 7          1 2 3            1 2   
  8 9 10 11 12 13 14  4 5 6 7 8 9 10  3 4 5 6 7 8 9   

0 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 18 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 20 10 11 12 13 14 15 16   
  22 23 24 25 26 27 28  18 19 20 21 22 23 24  17 18 19 20 21 22 23   
  29 30 31          25 26 27 28 29 30    24 25 26 27 28 29 30   
                                31               
                           
  AUGUST  DECEMBER  APRIL   
  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA   
        1 2 3 4              1    1 2 3 4 5 6   
  5 6 7 8 9 10 11   2 3 4 5 6 7 8   7 8 9 10 11 12 13   

2 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 15 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 17 14 15 16 17 18 19 20   
  19 20 21 22 23 24 25  16 17 18 19 20 21 22  21 22 23 24 25 26 27   
  26 27 28 29 30 31    23 24 25 26 27 28 29  28 29 30           
                 30 31                            
                            
  SEPTEMBER  JANUARY  MAY   
  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA   
              1       1 2 3 4 5        1 2 3 4   
  2 3 4 5 6 7 8  6 7 8 9 10 11 12  5 6 7 8 9 10 11   

19 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 21 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 22 12 13 14 15 16 17 18   
  16 17 18 19 20 21 22  20 21 22 23 24 25 26  19 20 21 22 23 24 25   
  23 24 25 26 27 28 29  27 28 29 30 31      26 27 28 29 30 31     
  30                                             
                                 
  OCTOBER  FEBRUARY  JUNE   
  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA  SU MO TU WE TH FR SA   
    1 2 3 4 5 6            1 2              1   
  7 8 9 10 11 12 13  3 4 5 6 7 8 9  2 3 4 5 6 7 8   

22 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 15 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 15 9 10 11 12 13 14 15   
  21 22 23 24 25 26 27  17 18 19 20 21 22 23  16 17 18 19 20 21 22   
  28 29 30 31        24 25 26 27 28      23 24 25 26 27 28 29   
                                30               
                           
  September 3 Labor Day       
  October 8 Columbus Day March 29 - April 5 Spring Recess   
  November 12 Veterans' Day May 27 Memorial Day   
  November 21-23 Thanksgiving Recess August 29 Supt. Conference Day   
  December 24-Jan 1 Winter Recess August 30 Supt. Conference Day   
  January 21 Martin Luther King, Jr. Day February 15 Supt. Conference Day   
  February 18 Presidents' Day March 28 Supt. Conference Day   
  February 19-22 Mid-Winter Recess June 21 Rating Day   
                           
  SUMMARY - STUDENT DAYS    Superintendent's Conference Days     
  AUGUST   2    FEBRUARY 15     Regents Exams  
  SEPTEMBER  19    MARCH  20      Holidays           
  OCTOBER  22    APRIL  17       Vacations          

  NOVEMBER  18    MAY   22      May 24 - Vacation day only if 4 or fewer    
  DECEMBER  15    JUNE  15      emergency closing days used during year   
  JANUARY   21                             
  Student Days - 182               

  Staff Days (includes 4 Supt. Conference Days) - Total 186             

(Jan. 22-25)    (June 11-20) 

2012-2013 FCS DISTRICT ADOPTED CALENDAR  



WOODARD FAMILY RECEIVES PARP HONOR 

Page 10 THE HORNET BUZZ 

Sun Safety - Protect Yourself and Your Family All Year Round 
1. Seek the shade, especially between 10 A.M. and 4 P.M. 

2. Do not burn. 

3. Use a sunscreen with an SPF of 15 or higher every day. 

4. Apply 1 ounce (2 tablespoons) of sunscreen to your entire body 30 minutes before going outside. 
Reapply every two hours. 

5. Cover up with clothing, including a broad-brimmed hat and UV-blocking sunglasses. 

6. Keep newborns out of the sun. Sunscreens should be used on babies over the age of six months. 

7. Examine your skin head-to-toe every month. 

8. See your doctor every year for a professional skin exam. 

Source:    http://www.skincancer.org/prevention/index.php 

   The Woodard Family was honored recently 
with the Senator James H. Donovan Award.  The 
award and plaque were presented at the annual 
Elementary Awards Assembly on June 18, 2012. 

   It is because of this family’s love of reading and 
commitment to the PARP Program, teacher 
recommendations, and their essay entitled, “What 
Reading Means to Our Family,” that the PARP 
Committee selected them this year.  Their names 
are engraved on a plaque with the many former 
PARP reading families of the past and will be 
proudly displayed in the elementary school lobby. 

   Senator Donovan was the founder of the Parents 
As Reading Partners Program in 1978.  The 
Senator died in 1990, however, Forestville 
Elementary’s PARP Program continues as a 
reminder of his extraordinary love for students, 
educators, & of reading.   

   This was Forestville Elementary School’s 30th 
year of participation in Parents As Reading 
Partners Program.  The 2012 PARP Committee 
members include: Miss Deborah Cook, Mrs. 
Lindsay Marcinelli, Mrs. Carol McPeak-
McDonald, Mrs. Lindsey Ruffo, Mrs. Brenda 
Schneider, & Mr. Gary Worosz. 

The Woodard Family 

Donald, Crystal, Kylie, Kaitlyn, and Isis 



 The Forestville Central School District is eligible to participate in the USDA Summer 
Food Service Program and will be serving free lunches Monday through Friday from 11:30 
a.m. to 1:30 p.m. beginning July 9, 2012 and ending August 10, 2012. All resident and non-
resident children 18-years-old and younger are eligible to receive a free lunch. 

 Lunches will be served in the Forestville Elementary School cafeteria, 12 Water Street, 
Forestville, NY. Please use the front entrance of the school. The program regulations state that 
lunches must be eaten in the cafeteria and no food is allowed to be removed from the cafeteria. 
Unless a child is registered for the Forestville Village Youth Recreation Program, all children 
must leave school grounds when they are finished eating their lunch. Adults are not eligible to 
receive or buy lunch but they are welcome to accompany their child to lunch. 

 The District receives reimbursement for program expenses through the New York State 
Education Department Child Nutrition Program Administration. 

 For more information please call Karen Grant at 965-6530 or Elenor Hebner 965-6539. 
 “In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from 
discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.” To file a complaint of discrimination, write 
USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call, toll free (866) 
632-9992 (Voice). TDD users can contact USDA through local relay or the Federal Relay at (800) 877-8339 (TDD) or (866)377
-8642 (relay voice users). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

USDA SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 

FCS ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 
 Ms. Polly Hall—Class of 1991 

   Polly Hall graduated from Forestville Central School in 
1991 and is currently practicing law in New Hampshire and 
Maine with the firm Primmer Piper Eggleston and Cramer.  
Her primary area of practice is domestic relations. 
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WE’RE GROWING! 

Now Enrolling AddiƟonal Children 

Do You Have a Child Under Age 5 or Are You Pregnant? 

No‐Cost Part‐Day Universal Pre‐K, Pre‐School & Infant/Toddler Care is Available to You! 

(Eligibility guidelines apply for some services) 

Services may be available in your home or in our NYS licensed child care centers. 

Extended child day care is also available aŌer the Pre‐School or UPK session (fees/subsidies may apply) 

TransportaƟon available in most service areas. 

Chautauqua OpportuniƟes, Inc.    Early EducaƟon Services 

Schedule an appointment: 716‐366‐8176  (North County) / 716‐661‐9430  (South County) 

Your Child’s Success is Our Business! 
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Pork Chop Patty 

Mashed Potatoes 

Greens Beans 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

17 

Ham Sandwich 

Soup du Jour 

Rice Pilaf 

Vegetable 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

18 

Chicken Patty Sand. 

Chips & Salsa 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

19 

PBJ 

Soup du Jour 

Corn 

Sun Chips 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

20 

Pizza & Pepperoni 

Chef Salad 

Vegetable 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

23 

Fish Patty Sandwich 

Rice Pilaf 

Broccoli/Cheese Sauce 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

24 

Assorted Subs 

Soup du Jour 

Sun Chips 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

25 

Tacos 

White Rice 

Green Beans 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

26 

Turkey Sandwich 

Soup du Jour 

Sun Chips 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

27 

Hot Dogs 

Sweet Potato Fries 

Vegetables 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

30              

Hamburger 

Chef Salad 

Raisins 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

31 

Chicken Fingers 

Cheese Stix w/ Sauce 

Corn 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

Aug. 1 

Turkey Sandwich 

Soup du Jour 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

2 

Hot Ham & Cheese 

Chef Salad 

Vegetable 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

3 

 Chicken Patty Sand. 

Rice Pilaf 

Green Beans 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

6 

Hot Dogs 

Sun Chips 

Baked Beans 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

7 

Tacos 

White Rice 

Corn 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

8 

Bologna Sandwich 

Soup du Jour 

Pasta Salad 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

9 

Pork Chop Patty 

Mashed Potatoes 

Broccoli 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

10 

Pizza & Pepperoni 

Vegetable 

Chef Salad 

Assorted Fruit 

Assorted Milk 

         Monday      Tuesday    Wednesday         Thursday        Friday 

Summer Menu - July 9th-August 10th, 2012 
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Upcoming Event….. 
7th Grade Orientation 

August 21st 

FCS HS Auditorium 

6:00 p.m. 



 The Sixth Annual Sports Awards Night was held at the Forestville High 
School Auditorium on June 6 2012.  Modified, JV, and Varsity coaches, student-
athletes, families, and friends, gathered for an awards ceremony and a video 
presentation .  A 50/50 raffle was also organized to benefit the FCS Sports 
Boosters Club.  Trophies were generously donated by Mr. Homer “Chum” 
Bowker to the male and female Athletes of the Year (pictured on right).   

             I would like to thank the members of the Forestville Sports Boosters for 
their time and energy throughout the 2011-12 athletic year.  The members of the 
FCS Sports Boosters have planned and executed a variety of fundraising events, 
as well as run the concession stands through various sports seasons.  Through 
your efforts, you have given our athletes a GREAT experience! 

 We are already looking ahead to the upcoming 2012-13 year in sports, 
exciting interleague match-ups, charity events, and many outstanding team and 
individual performances that will bring the Hornet faithful to their feet!  If you 
join us for an event, please remember to support your favorite team by always 
demonstrating great sportsmanship at all home and away contests!  GO 
HORNETS!!!  

-Scott Hazelton 

Forestville Central Athletic Director 
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2012 BOWKER ATHLETES OF THE YEAR  

THE HORNET BUZZ 

2012 Athletes of the Year 

Joseph Caccamise and Ryanne Dugan  

2011-2012 FCS HORNET SPORTS AWARD WINNERS  
Fall 2011 

Varsity Football - Joe Caccamise– Co-MVP, Nate Stott – Co-MVP, James Pryll – Lineman of the Year, Caleb Makuch and Ryan 
Forbes – JV Co-MVPs.  Girls’ Junior Varsity Volleyball  - Elizabeth Gilman - MVP, Baylee Gloss - Defensive MVP, and Sierra 
Tweedie - Offensive MVP. Girls’ Varsity Volleyball - Michaela Worosz and Amanda O’Connor – Coaches Award.  Girls’ 
Modified Volleyball - Katelynn Thompson – MVP and Lydia Burger – Most Improved Cheerleading - Abby Noonan – MVP and 
Jade Ferneza – Most Improved. 

Winter 2011-2012 

Boys’ Varsity Basketball - Nate Stott – MVP and Caleb Makuch – Most Improved.  Boys’ Junior Varsity Basketball - Paul Davis 
– Co-MVP and Wayne Hartloff – Co-MVP.  Boys’ Modified Basketball - Jackson Egan – 8th Grade Co-MVP, Derek Catalano – 8th 
Grade Co-MVP, and Trent Hartloff – 7th Grade MVP.  Girls’ Varsity Basketball - Alisha Szumigala – Most Improved and Ryanne 
Dugan – Coaches Award.  Girls’ Junior Varsity Basketball - Ashley VanBuskirk – MVP and Cecilee Sager  – Coaches Award.  
Girls’ Modified Basketball - Mackenzie VanZile – MVP and Gabrielle Gadewoltz – Most Improved.  Girls’ Varsity Bowling - 
Emily Dillenburg – MVP, Shawntai LeBarron - Most Improved, and Cady Barney - Team Sportsmanship.  Boys’ Varsity Bowling - 
Dakota Griewisch – MVP, Brad Dillenburg - Most Improved and Corey Forbes - Team Sportsmanship.   

Spring 2012 

Varsity Baseball - Joe Caccamise – Co-MVP, Dakota Griewisch – Co-MVP and Brandon VanZile - “No I in Team Award.” 
Varsity Softball – Ryanne Dugan – Defensive MVP, Cherish Pope – Offensive MVP and Bayleigh Raynor – Most Improved.  
Junior Varsity Softball - Christy McVaugh – MVP and Halie Booth – Sportsmanship Award.  Modified Softball - Katelynn 
Thompson and Julia Szoszorek - Defensive MVPs, Lydia Burger and Mackenzie VanZile - Offensive MVPs, Mikayla Seeley - Most 
Improved Defense, Samantha Klein - Most Improved Offense, Emily Narraway and Christina Dean - Coaches Award.  Varsity Golf 
- Jackson Campbell – Co-MVP and Logan Youngberg – Co-MVP.  Boys’ Varsity Track - Nate Stott – MVP.  Girls’ Varsity 
Track - Jessica Makuch – MVP. 

A.C.E. Award – Caleb Makuch   (A.C.E. Award – Attitude, Commitment, Effort)  Scholar Athlete Award - Joe Caccamise 



FORESTVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT CENSUS 

  The Forestville CSD updates annually school census information and identifies children 
with disabilities from birth through age 21.  The information required on the form below will 
aid the District in numerous ways, including planning for transportation routes, school attend-
ance areas, and future enrollment projections.  Please return the census form if you meet any 
of the following conditions: 
You are a new District resident with young children NOT currently attending school 
You have recently had a baby or adopted a child 
Your children attend school in another district, attend a private school, or are home taught 

  Please return the census form to: Elenor Hebner 12 Water St., Forestville, 
N.Y. 14062 no later than September 8, 2012.  If you have any questions please 

call Ms. Hebner at 965-2742 ext. 539.  
 

 2012- 2013 SCHOOL DISTRICT CENSUS FORM 

  Parent/Guardian Name: _____________________________________________________ 

    Last    First 

  Spouse/Other:  _____________________________________________________ 

    Last    First 

  Residence Location: _____________________________________________________ 

    Number  Street Name  City          Zip 

 Mailing Address (if different from above):  _______________________________________ 

 Telephone Number: _________________________ 

 Children in household:____________________________________         _____/_____/_____ 

    Last Name  First Name   Date of Birth 

    ____________________________________ _____/_____/_____ 

    Last Name  First Name   Date of Birth 

   

Does a child with a handicapping condition or suspected disability live in your household? 

 ____Yes ____No *If Yes, please state nature of disability or suspected disability: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

   

 Child’s Information: ______________________________________      _____/_____/____ 

    Last Name    First Name     Date of Birth 
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Athletic Information Night 
Monday, August 6th, 2012 - 6:00pm 

High School Auditorium 
 

* All 2012-2013 athletes should attend with a parent/guardian! 

* Athletic Code/Risk Video will be addressed. 

* All athletes will need to have required paperwork completed  

prior to the start of their first seasonal practice. 

 


